

MALIMBA NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 2016



2016 has been a year of creativity and innovation at Malimba here are a few of the highlights..

Tribal Textiles launched a school wide art competition, every student was asked to draw their favourite animal. The entries were fantastic, ranging from dinosaurs to cats and everything in between! We had a hard time choosing and put it down to a vote on Facebook. The winner was probably the cutest giraffe drawing in existence, by the very talented Sien Luwo. Her prize was to have her drawing screen printed on to over 100 t-shirts donated by Chipembele (www.chipembele.org) to Malimba.

Amongst the visitors to the South Luangwa this year were a team from PAL, who very kindly donated Portable Academic Lapdesks to Malimba (www.lapdeskpal.com). These clever inventions are an amazing tool for both teachers and students alike. They include a map of the world, the alphabet, multiplication tables, a ruler, a map of the solar system and much more! On top that the teachers are now



Lastly we have some exciting news for Malimba. The fantastic Project Luangwa, a charitable foundation funded by safari operators in our local area, has added Malimba to the many schools it works with. Project Luangwa has done, and continues to do, incredible work with schools in Mfuwe, so all in all 2017 is looking very promising for Malimba! Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from everyone at Malimba!

If you would like to support Malimba Community School please contact us at marketing@tribaltextiles.co.zm and to read more about Malimba please go to http://www.tribaltextiles.co.zm/about/malimba.html